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A59 / Holm Road Roundabout, Barrow, Clitheroe 

Statement of Reasons  

 

 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 

It is proposed to provide a puffin crossing and reduce the existing speed limit to 

provide safer road crossing facilities for pedestrians between the proposed 

development on the eastern side of the A59 and the existing business and enterprise 

park on the western side of the A59 at the Holm Road roundabout location. 

 


